
Dear Students of Shaw College, 

Huen Wing Ming Building will gradually resume to normal service for self-study. Please refer to the latest opening hour as listed below: 

 

Please note that the steps towards full reopening will depend on the development of the COVID-19 situation.  

Precautionary health measures: Users are required to wear a mask when in Huen Wing Building and maintain appropriate social distance as 

far as possible.  

  

Thank you for your kind attention.                                                                           

    

                       15 May 2020 


